ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID
Bid Number (22-B-005)

The City of Anniston will be receiving sealed bids for the demolition of each of the following CDBG substandard structures:

1.	1700 Charlotte Avenue 		PPIN# 62099
2.	225 Scott Street			PPIN# 57638
3.	427 Chestnut Avenue 		PPIN# 63454
4.	1203 Crawford Avenue 		PPIN# 30542
5.	1122 Pine Avenue 		PPIN# 63076
6.	1506 Dooley Avenue 		PPIN# 19556
[bookmark: _GoBack]7. 	2330 McKleroy Avenue		PPIN# 2586

A mandatory pre-bid conference will be conducted on Monday, August 1st, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. CST in the Executive Conference Room, City Hall, 4309 McClellan Blvd., Anniston, Alabama, 36206. Bids will not be accepted from anyone who does not attend this conference.

Sealed bids will be accepted until Monday, August 8, 2022, at 9:00 a.m., Central Time, in the Executive Conference Room, City Hall, 4309 McClellan Blvd. Anniston, Alabama, 36206, and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud.
 
All bid documents are available for review Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. at the City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 4309 McClellan Blvd., Anniston, and AL. Copies of bid documents may be obtained from this office. 

Professional Service firms, contractors and subcontractors, should be familiar with the requirements regarding conditions of employment, correct job classifications and minimum wage rates for all workers on this project. Professional Service firms, contractors and subcontractors must comply with all Federal, State, and local requirements. Minority and female firms are encouraged to participate in this Federal funded project. Procurement shall be in compliance with the Common Rule, 24 CFR 200.300. Potential contractors and subcontractors should be familiar with the requirements of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and 24 CFR 570.602 and Executive Order 11246 – Equal Employment Opportunity and Affirmative Action. 

The City of Anniston reserves the right to waive any informality or to reject any or all bids.


Skyler Bass, City Clerk


